
 

 

January 17, 2017 

Dear Neighbour,  

The Jacques Cartier and Champlain Bridges Incorporated (JCCBI) is currently working to 
reinforce the metal structure of the Jacques Cartier Bridge in order to extend the service life of 
this Montreal icon.  

As we are aware of the impact that this work has on residents and merchants near the bridge, 
JCCBI will start a Good Neighbourly Relations Committee on Tuesday, January 31 to open a 
dialogue and find solutions to ensure the work has the least possible impact on the 
neighbourhood. 

This meeting will be held in the evening at the Centre St-Pierre and is open to all residents and 
business owners in the sector. Representatives from JCCBI, the WSC monitoring team, and the 
Ville-Marie borough will attend the meeting.  

The Good Neighbourly Relations Committee will hold a meeting about once every two months 
to provide updates on the work, inform you of the next work phases, and discuss issues and 
possible solutions.  

 

WHAT Good Neighbourly Relations Committee | Work on the Jacques 
Cartier Bridge  

WHEN   Tuesday, January 31, from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

WHERE  Centre St-Pierre, Room Roger-Poirier (203) 
1212 Panet Street in Montreal, 
Beaudry Metro Station 

 

Get regular updates about the work by signing up for our “Jacques-Cartier” email alert via our 
website at www.JacquesCartierChamplain.ca or follow us on Twitter @pontJCBridge. If you 
have questions or comments, please contact us at communications@pjcci.ca or 450-651-8771.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the Good Neighbourly Relations Committee meeting. 

GOOD NEIGHBOURLY  
RELATIONS COMMITTEE 
Major work to reinforce the metal structure  
of the Jacques Cartier Bridge 


